July 19, 1993

C.W. Stumoffer
Ridge Lea Bank Building, Suite 1007
Fort Worth, TX 76116

SUBJECT: Subsequent Plugging Report
Shipman Well #1-G, Sec.35, T-22S, R-37E

Gentlemen:

We have inspected the above-referenced well location and it is
ready to be released. However, you have not filed a subsequent
report of the actural plugging of this well, so we are unable to
release the location.

We have written to you on previous occasions requesting this report
and so far it has not been received.

Your prompt attention to this request is expected and further delay
will be cause to turn this matter over to our attorney.

Very truly yours,
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cc: Robert Stovall
0il Conservation Division
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088



